
                                

SCUTREA Conference 2018 

Lifelong Learning and the Pedagogy of Hope 
The SCUTREA 2018 conference will be hosted by the Department for Lifelong Learning (DLL) at the 
University of Sheffield. DLL has a long and proud reputation for supporting adult learners and 
delivering high quality education to a diverse student body.  

Our conference theme – “Lifelong Learning and the Pedagogy of Hope” - aims to showcase the 
transformative nature of adult education and to celebrate and promote successes in adult education 
at both micro- and macro-scales, in order to reassert the central importance of adult education to 
individuals, communities, employers and families, and to the health, wellbeing and economy of 
every neighbourhood, region and nation. 

Whilst the Department’s work is largely in a Higher Education setting, we are very keen to encourage 
the submission of papers, symposia, posters and roundtable presentations from colleagues working 
and researching across a whole range of different settings and in diverse subject areas. Discussions 
of these will further enhance each other’s learning and practice and inform current and future 
research 

  

 

 

 

SCUTREA, established in 1971, organises annual conferences and brings together adult 
educators involved in research and teaching in the area. The annual conference provides 
researchers and professionals in adult education. Conferences are well attended by both 
national international experts. Despite SCUTREA being an adult education organisation 
the conference will also be highly relevant for those exploring the lives of adults and their 
educational backgrounds from a range of perspectives.  

 

Date: Tuesday 17th – Thursday 19th July 2018 

Venue: Halifax Hall, the University of Sheffield 

Further information and call for papers www.scutrea.ac.uk 

T: 0114 222 7116 e: scutrea2018@sheffield.ac.uk w: www.sheffield.ac.uk/dll 

http://www.scutrea.ac.uk/

